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January 25, 2010

Jon R. Harrison, General Manager
North American Motor Grader Facility
9201 Faulkner Lake Road

North Little Rock, AR 72117

RE: NPDES Permit No. AR0051454, North American Motor Grader Facility

Dear Mr. Harrison:

Enclosed is a request from the Department of Arkansas Heritage concerning the subject permit.
Please respond to Mr. Steve Imhoff and send a copy of your written response to me.

If you have any questions, call me at (501) 682-0627.

Sincerely, |
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Jennifer Harmon, E.L
Engineer, NPDES Permits
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